
Notice on Ring Style Meter Enclosures 
FPL has a list of approved meter enclosures, which can be found in this link: 
https://www.fpl.com/content/dam/fplgp/us/en/northwest/pdf/MEG-Approved-Sockets.pdf 

Recently, the company has found some enclosures have been installed that are not approved, 
including ring-style sockets in a single enclosure (see photo).  

These sockets do not allow our technicians to get behind the meter to inspect meter blocks. 
This is a safety hazard and could lead to arc flashes.  

NOTE: As of January 2022, FPL will no longer allow new single-enclosure or multi-position 
(gang style) ring style meter sockets.  

Please review the list of approved meter enclosures. If you have any questions regarding 
metering at FPL NWFL, please contact Alex Moore at 850-429-2743 or Alex.Moore@fpl.com.
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